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Happy Easter and I hope that all Sir Knights and their families 

enjoyed celebrating the great gift given to us all through the life of 

Jesus Christ.  As the vaccination process continues to spread 

through out our country, I hope that by at least this fall we can 

again engage in normal pre COVID-19 19 activities.  Until then 

please practice all safety protocols and stay safe. 
 

The Grand Encampment Easter Observance will be held virtually 

April 4, 2021.  The observance is schedule for 11:00 AM EST.  

Please check the Grand Encampment website for details on how to 

connect to the virtual observance. 

 

All Delaware Commanderies have received scholarship application 

forms.  We are attempting for the first time to award a college 

scholarship to a deserving college student.  Please check with your 

commandery for an application and directions for completing the 

process.  All applications are due May 1, 2021.  The Educational 

Committee will review all applications and make the final decision 

of who will be the recipient for the 2021 scholarship. 

 

I hope to inform you about our Grand Sessions in my next insert.  

As most of you know, I must summit these inserts a month in 

advance.  So, as I write this at the end of February, we are just 

about three weeks from our Grand Sessions.  These sessions will 

have been held virtually as many other Grand jurisdictions are 

presently doing.  I will be submitting a summary of our activities 

for all those who could not attend.  Also, please check the Grand 

Encampment website for the date of other jurisdictions virtual 

sessions. 

 

 

Again, I ask all Sir Knights to stay in contact with their masonic 

brothers.  Saint Andrew and Trinity Commanderies have continued 

their zoom meetings.  Saint John Commandery is the first that has 

held an in-person meeting follow all restriction from the Grand 

Encampment and the Delaware Grand Lodge.  I hope that we can 

continue these limited meetings as we proceed through this year.  I 

ask you also to continue to speak to your fellow brothers about the 

great lessons taught in our orders and encourage them to join. 
 

Please remember the Knight Templar Eye Foundation with your 

gifts.  Our continual support allows the dedicated scientist to 

continue their research in the various fields of study that the 

foundation have awarded research support.  You can refer to the 

Knight Templar magazine for ways to contribute to this important 

foundation or you can send your gifts to the Grand Recorder. 

 

My wife and I wish you all a happy Easter and please all stay safe 

and healthy. 

 

Randy Mullen 

Grand Commander 
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